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CHERAW, SOUTH CAROLINA

October 19, 1955

Mr, Maurice Winittler
Bex 9L
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Winittler:

We were happy to receive your letter telling of reception of WC R E
October 15, 1955 at 5:15 EST,

This is to verify that your reception and identification are correct,
WC R E went frem 500 te 1000 watts September 1lst, which probably gives
a better signal, espwcially early in the morning.,

Sipcerely yours, , ,
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Fred A, Staples
General Manager
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